
 
 
 

Dear Parents:  
 

Your child’s camp and PersonalRX (previously called CampRX) are working in unison to provide 
a medication management program that promotes safety, efficiency and adherence to best 
practices. Our pharmacy fills orders for prescription and over-the-counter (OTC) products – 
including vitamins and supplements – so that medication is safely dispensed in full compliance 
with state and federal laws.  

To begin registration, please visit www.personalrx.com and click the login button on the 
top right corner. After registering, you can access your account information at any time, to 
review your child’s medications, transactions and insurance information. 

PersonalRX delivers medications in personalized adherence packaging, clearly labeled with day 
and time of administration. This method of dispensing medications helps minimize dispensing 
errors and ensures that campers receive the correct medication and dosage, at the correct time. 
PersonalRX ships medications to camp before they’re needed, because “the surest way to be 
on time is to deliver ahead of time!” 

Prescription medications are billed directly to your insurance company (we work with hundreds, 
most likely yours is included). In instances when we fill a prescription and deliver medication 
prior to the time that the insurance company will pay, we delay billing until the appropriate time, 
ensuring that your medication is paid for by the insurance company. Our pharmacy charges a 
registration fee that covers the cost of packaging, shipping and handling your child’s 
medications, including refills. The registration fee is $35.00 for each camper regardless of how 
many prescriptions or OTC meds you order and get packaged to send to camp. Complete your 
registration early to save on fees as late registration will incur an additional fee.  The deadline 
for first session families is May 5th. The deadline for second session families is June 2nd. 
All medications, whether prescription or OTC, will need a prescription by your doctor because of 
federal regulations.   

The cost of any medication not covered by your insurance company, as well as any co-
payments and/or deductibles, will be billed to your credit card account on file, along with any 
OTC items requested by you. Emergency orders are always accepted. Additional express 
overnight shipping expenses will be charged if needed for timely fulfillment. All unused 
medications will be sent home at the end of the camp session. 

Welcome to PersonalRX!  We are determined to provide you with a superior, customer-
oriented pharmacy experience. If you have any questions, please call us at (877) 302-3881 or 
email info@PersonalRX.com.   

 

Best Regards,  

 

James Hennig R.Ph, Pharmacy Director 
PersonalRX Camp Services 

http://www.personalrx.com/

